
 We are a Nut Free School ! Due to children having

severe reactions, please don't send in foods

containing peanuts. Thank You

Dear Carers and Parents,

Another busy week with fantastic performances by all the children either with
the Christmas Concerts or their work this half term.
Thank you for your support by attending, buying raffle tickets or donating in
any way. 
Please join us on Wednesday for the Church service at 9.30am.

There is information for support, in many different ways, further in the
newsletter and by clicking here!

In the foyer of the school is a box of free ladies hygiene products if anyone
wishes to access these, please help yourself.

Looking towards next term. I will be supporting the school for the foreseeable
future and Mr Gledhill be be supporting class three. 

Diolch
Mrs Fran Smith - Teacher in Charge
Diolch
Mr Austin Bowers -  Associate Headteacher
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eacomacmF-bFZp5WqMFTGR0y6To20pJt/view?usp=sharing


          Class  News:
   This week the children have been focusing on their concert performances. Well done everybody!
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Bumblebees 



Have made some
yummy snowman
biscuits this week.

Lottie's hair cut has been booked for the
23rd Dec. A thank you from Lottie for

donations she’s raised £600
(Pictures to follow!)
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Christmas
Fayre 
needs cakes
bringing in for
the cake stall
(from
Monday)
and, clean
Teddies,
second-hand
toys , clean,
complete and
in good
working order
for a toy stall.
Diolch.



BRONINGTON BULLETIN!

Christmas Hampers

FoBS

Christmas Hampers!
There are 16 hamper prizes to be won. Tickets at £1 each

can be bought at any time from the school office and
also at the

Class 1 and 2 Performances and Class 3 Presentation.
The draw will be made at the Christmas Fair on Tuesday

December 20th.
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Wreath Making
Thank you to FoBS for a wonderful night of Wreath 

making on Friday evening.
Everybody had a lovely evening with some
 wonderful wreaths at the end of the night!
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 After-School Club
A polite reminder that
places at After-School

Club MUST be booked in
advance by calling

mobile number:
07761025995

We cannot guarantee staff
will be available 

if you book on the day.



          It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas
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Contact Details:

Tel: 01948 780283

mailbox@bronington-pri.wrexham.sch.uk

ww.broningtonvapschool.org

Diary Dates



December
Tuesday 20th December -  Christmas Fayre  2.00pm- 4.30pm
Wednesday 21st December - Christmas Church Service 9.30 -10.15 am
                                              followed by Coffee & Mince Pies
Wednesday 21st December – Last Day of Term – Christmas Holidays!
(INSET days -Thursday 22nd & Friday 23rd Dec)

January 2023

Monday 9th January - Back to School!
Tuesday 17th January - Swimming lessons commence - Waterworld Wrexham

February
Friday 17th February - Break up for Half Term
Monday 27th February - Back to School

March 
Friday March 3rd - Quiz Quiz with Brian Felstead
Friday 31st March - Break up for Easter Holidays
Monday 17th April - Training Day - Closed
Tuesday 18th April - Back to School!
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